
 

     
 
 

 
Friday 4th October 2024 
 
 
 
Dear families, 
 
It has been a fantastic week in school this week! We continue to see increasing numbers of 
children walking independently into school in the morning, with huge smiles on their faces!  
Thank you for your support with this. 
 
We had an eventful day on Wednesday as we rehearsed our first lockdown drill of the year! This 
went brilliantly – the staff worked hard to talk about and prepare the children for what this 
would look like, in a child-friendly way, and the children responded so calmly and sensibly! We 
will use the drill to further refine our procedures, which will be shared in due course. 
 
Despite the soggy weather this week we had an enthusiastic group of 
pupils taking part in the Cross Country competition at Castle Manor 
Academy – thank you to Miss Martin for preparing and supporting our 
children during this event! The children supported the school brilliantly 
– more information enclosed.  
 
We have our parents’ evenings on Monday and Tuesday of next week – 
it would be great to see as many families as possible attend. This is an 
opportunity to meet your child’s class teacher and find out about how 
they have settled into their new class.   
 
To book an appointment please go to www.schoolinterviews.co.uk and use the event code: 
k9tz7 Or alternatively use this link: www.schoolinterviews.co.uk/code/k9tz7 
 
If you have any queries, general messages or questions for your child’s class teacher, please 
continue to use Class Dojo, phone the office to arrange an appointment, or email 
admin@placefarm.org.uk. 
 
For any other enquiries, please contact the school office by phone, or email 
admin@placefarm.org.uk. 
 
Wishing you a wonderful weekend, 
 
 
Kind regards, 
Mrs McConnell 
Head of School 
 

 
 
 
 
 

http://www.schoolinterviews.co.uk/
http://www.schoolinterviews.co.uk/code/k9tz7
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Upcoming dates: 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Parents Evening 
 
Parents’ evening bookings are live. 
  
You are able to book an appointment with your child’s class teacher on either Monday 7th October 
between 3:40pm until 7:10pm or Tuesday 8th October between 3:40pm until 5:20pm. 
 
To book an appointment please go to www.schoolinterviews.co.uk and use the event code: k9tz7 
Or alternatively use this link: www.schoolinterviews.co.uk/code/k9tz7 

 
 
 
 

 

October 
Mon 7th Oct:       Parents Evening (more information to follow) 
Tues 8th Oct:       Parents Evening (more information to follow) 
Mon 14th Oct:    Theatre workshops Yrs 4-6 
Thur 17th Oct:    Harvest Festival Assembly for children (further information below) 
Mon 21st Oct:     Flu vaccinations (more information to follow) 
                             Theatre workshops Yrs 4-6 
Thur 24th Oct:    Autumn term disco (more information to follow) 
Mon 28th Oct – Fri 8th Nov: Half-term break 
Thurs 31st Oct:  Deadline for Yr 6 parents/carers to apply for a secondary school place 
 
November 
Tues 12th Nov:  Year 6 trip to Imperial War Museum 
Wed 13th Nov:  Vancols individual student photos (more information to follow) 
Thur 14th Nov:  1ES library visit 9:30-10:30 
                            1ED library visit 1:30-2:30 
Thur 21st Nov:  4RG library visit 9:30-10:30 
                            5JG library visit 1:30-2:30 
Thur 28th Nov:  3SA library visit 9:30-10:30 
December 
Thur 5th Dec:    3KM library visit 9:30-10:30 
                           6SL library visit 1:30-2:30 
Fri 6th Dec:        Flu vaccinations (more information to follow) 
Mon 9th Dec:    Carol Concert at St Marys Church (more information to follow) 
Thur 12th Dec:  2LP library visit 9:30-10:30 
                           2LA library visit 1:30-2:30 
Fri 13th Dec:      Christmas in a day (more information to follow) 
Tue 17th Dec:    EYFS and Yr1 Nativity (more information to follow) 
Wed 18th Dec:  EYFS and Yr1 Nativity (more information to follow) 
 
Fri 20th Dec: School term ends 
 
 

http://www.schoolinterviews.co.uk/
http://www.schoolinterviews.co.uk/code/k9tz7


 

 
Celebration Assembly 

 
Congratulations to 
everyone who received 
a certificate in 
celebration assembly 
this week. We had lots 
of children receiving 
their coloured 
certificates today and 

some children receiving their PROUD certificates.  
 
 
We also had pupils celebrated for achievements in swimming, gymnastics and 
dancing. 
 
 
 

 
We are also continuing to celebrate maths achievements 
on tt rockstars. This term, we are presenting certificates 
to the child in Years 2, 3, 4, 5 and 6 who achieved the 
most coins in their year group, as well as certificates for 
the three children who had the biggest increase in their 
times table recall speed. We also celebrated the 
problem-solvers of the week in Year 1 and Rainbow 
class. 
 
Times table knowledge and fluency are so important in many areas of maths. Please continue to 
encourage your children to use tt rockstars at home. Thank you for your ongoing support with this. 
 
 
Attendance 

In celebration assembly each week, we also 
celebrate the classes with the best attendance of 
the previous week. Attendance is vitally important 
to a child’s success both in school and in later life. 
 
In 3rd place we had 0AP with 97.3% 
In 2nd place we had 0CS with 97.6% 
In 1st place we had 1ED with 98.6% 
 
Our whole school attendance was 92.7% 

 
 
 
 
 



 

 

Cross-Country competition 
 
A group of our year 5 and 6’s took part in a cross-country competition on 
Wednesday. The team had great enthusiasm and showed great resilience in 
the weather conditions. Everyone ran a fantastic race and should be very 
proud of themselves!  

 
 

 



 

 



 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

Harvest Festival 

 
 

We are supporting Reach Haverhill again this year with a food collection for their Harvest Festival 
in support of our local community 
 
In preparation for our Harvest Festival Assembly, on Thursday 17th October, we will be collecting 
donations for Reach Haverhill . Please see the poster below for the items that they require for this 
year. Please could any donations be handed to your child’s class teacher between Monday 14th 
October and Wednesday 16th October.  
Thank you in advance for your support of this cause. 
 

 
 
 



 

SEND Parent Padlet: 
https://padlet.com/lkidd11/parenting-padlet-hgdrprcnhjl3ene5 

 
Please use this link to have an explore of our new SEND Parent Padlet, which contains lots of information 

resources and links to provide you with support and advice.  There are links to local groups, SEND 
resources and parenting tips. 

 
 

Year 6 Parents  
  

Communication has been sent this week to all year 6 parents about applying for your child’s secondary 
school placement with Suffolk Admissions.  This was emailed earlier this week.  This opened on 12/9/2024 
and will close on 31/10/2024.  Offers confirming placement allocations are sent on 03/03/2025. 
 
If you need any help or advice, please do not hesitate to contact the school office via the admin email 
address – admin@placefarm.co.uk or by phoning on 01440 702836. 

 

Uniform 

  
It has been so lovely to see the children looking smart and professional in their Place Farm 
uniform. Just a reminder that children can wear the summer uniform until October half term. All 
uniform expectations are published on our school website (see link below).   
  
PE uniform consists of:  
  

• Either a plain white polo shirt/plain white t-shirt or polo shirt with school logo from 
supplier.  
• Blue shorts  
• Blue jogging bottoms (optional instead of shorts)  
• Plain black or bue leggings 
• Trainers  
• Blue socks (optional)  

https://placefarm.org.uk/uniform  

 

Year 6 SATS week 
 

For reference – Year 6 SATs week this year will be week commencing Monday 12th-
15th May.  This is the week that pupils in Year 6 across the country will be sitting 
these statutory assessments. 
 

https://padlet.com/lkidd11/parenting-padlet-hgdrprcnhjl3ene5
mailto:admin@placefarm.co.uk
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October Half-Term External Activities 
 

Abbey croft Leisure 
 

 

 
To book visit: www.abbeycroft.org.uk/HAF 

http://www.abbeycroft.org.uk/HAF


 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

Prestige Sports 
Please see below for a selection of sports camps that Prestige Sports are running over half-term. 

 

Below you can find links to the booking pages:  

  

Activity Camp - Mega Activity Holiday Camps (5 - 12yrs) at Samuel Ward Sports Barn, Haverhill | 

Prestige Sport Camps | Powered by ClassForKids 

  

Football Camp - Football Fun Camp (5 - 12yrs) at Samuel Ward Sports Barn, Haverhill | Prestige Sport 

Camps | Powered by ClassForKids 

  

Unity Week - UNITY SCHOOLS - Mega Sports Camps (5 - 12yrs) at Samuel Ward Sports Barn, Haverhill | 

Prestige Sport Camps | Powered by ClassForKids 

 

 
 
 

https://prestige-sports-camps.classforkids.io/camp/160
https://prestige-sports-camps.classforkids.io/camp/160
https://prestige-sports-camps.classforkids.io/camp/162
https://prestige-sports-camps.classforkids.io/camp/162
https://prestige-sports-camps.classforkids.io/camp/165
https://prestige-sports-camps.classforkids.io/camp/165

